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The convention is one month old, and school is one month away. The summer is on its way out, and many of you have started to dig through the dust build-up in an attempt to find your textbooks. Plans are being made, schedules are being fleshed out, and for you incoming freshmen, questions are being asked, I'm sure. To those of you who were crazy enough to take summer classes ... what were you thinking?

Rest assured, though, that while all of you are scrambling to make preparations, we in NABS are still working diligently to accomplish the goals of the organization. As you can see, we've launched our brand new website, and we are in the process of updating and configuring it. We will continue to expand it with new and helpful material, and we will continue to add resources, which will benefit students the world over. Now, like never before, we are providing 24/7 access to the collective wisdom of this incredible organization.

This all means that we need your ideas! We need to know what would be most beneficial for you, and we need to hear what you want to see on our website. On an even broader scope, however, we need to know what you'd like this organization to accomplish. It will only be through collective planning and collective action that we will be able to continue our goal of changing what it means to be a blind student in this country.

I promised all of you that we would soon have a vehicle whereby you could keep up to date on the work NABS was undertaking, and at long last, with the creation of our brand new website, those updates will be a reality. Please check this space often for information about our latest projects, and drop us a line with any suggestions you have.

I would like to offer special thanks to Arielle Silverman, Nick and Tai Schmitt Roth, and Dr. Joanne Wilson for being instrumental in getting this website off the ground. Without your expertise and dedication, we could never have made this a reality.

